
 

 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS  
IN MEDICAL SCIENCES 

NEW DELHI 

Dated: 11/06/2025 
 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

Subject: Tentative list of Exam cities and procedure to select the Exam city of NEET-PG  2025 regarding.  
 

 Kindly refer to the NBEMS Notice dated 07.06.2025. Accordingly, NEET-PG 2025 will be conducted 

in Single Shift on 03.08.2025.  

 

 To accommodate all the candidates in Single Shift, NEET-PG will now be conducted in more cities. 

This will be in addition to the cities indicated in the information bulletin.  

 
 

Click here to view the Exam cities 
 

 All the candidates will have to re-submit their choice of Exam City. The application window will be 

LIVE from 13.06.2025 (03:00 PM) till 17.06.2025 (11:55 PM). The selection of Exam City by the 

candidates will be on First Come First Serve Basis. 
 

Click here to view the procedure to select the Exam City  

 

 Relevant clauses in the Information Bulletin of NEET PG 2025 should therefore be read in light of 

this notice and NBEMS notice dated 07.06.2025. 

 

 For any queries contact NBEMS at:  

 Helpline Number is +91-7996165333 (09:30 AM to 06:00 PM). 

 NBEMS Communication Web Portal at: 

https://exam.natboard.edu.in/communication.php?page=main 
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